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COUNCIL DECISIONS ON THE HEARINGS PANEL RECOMMENDATIONS ON PROPOSED 
CHANGE 6 (NPS-UD)  

TO THE BAY OF PLENTY REGIONAL POLICY STATEMENT 
 

Bay of Plenty Regional Council notifies its decision to accept the recommendations made by the 
Hearings Panel on Proposed Change 6 (NPS-UD) to the Bay of Plenty Regional Policy Statement.   

From 12 February 2024 the Regional Policy Statement is amended in accordance with those 
decisions. 

The report of the Hearings Panel and the Council’s decisions are on the Regional Council website 
www.boprc.govt.nz/proposed-change-6-nps-ud and are available in hard copy between 8.30am and 
5pm, Monday to Friday, at Bay of Plenty Regional Council offices at: 

• 5 Quay Street, Whakatāne 

• 1118 Fenton Street, Rotorua 

• 1 Elizabeth Street, Tauranga 

and at any public library or district/city council in the region. 

For a copy of the decision documents, please phone Cheryl Robb, Spatial Planning Coordinator, on 
0800 884 880 extn. 8321 or email Cheryl.Robb@boprc.govt.nz. 

 

 

Fiona McTavish 
Chief Executive 
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